
I believe Chorley FM have gone above and beyond their original commitment and provide a 
very high quality service to the whole community, including 16-24 yr olds and the LGBT 
community. The output is very high quality and they are clearly attracting a good level of 
engagement with local businesses. To halt them in their tracks at this stage would leave the 
listeners, businesses, charities and of course 16-24 & LGBT groups without a service. I 
thoroughly recommend that the change in Format and Key Commitments is allowed. 

 


